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Wirch Statement on Violence at U.S. Capitol

Kenosha – Sen. Bob Wirch (D-Somers) issued the following statement on the events taking place at 
the U.S. Capitol in Washington, D.C.:

“Violence anywhere, whether here in Kenosha or in Washington, D.C., is unacceptable and has no 
place in our political process.  Regardless of our differences, we have got to start talking to each 
other again to address the problems facing our great nation.”

           #                                           #                                           #


